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CONSTRUCTION MANAGER-AT-RISK (CMAR) 
Naaman Forest HS and Lakeview Centennial HS Addition/Renovation 

GMP #1 
 

Lee Lewis Construction Inc., Construction Manager at Risk will be accepting proposals from 
Subcontractors and Suppliers for Garland ISD Naaman Forest HS & Lakeview Centennial HS – 
Additions & Renovations.  
 
Bid documents are available through the Construction Manager by emailing a request to 
Dallasestimating@leelewis.com . Proposals are due by Thursday, March 20, 2025 at 2:00 PM. 
No proposals will be accepted after this time. Proposals must be emailed or hand delivered to 
Lee Lewis Construction at 17177 Preston Road, Suite 160, Dallas, TX 75248. Emailed 
proposals should be sent to Dallasestimating@leelewis.com  
 
All interested subcontractors and suppliers including Local, HUB, MBE, WBE SBE are 
encouraged to participate.  
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